July 2022
Dear Pastor and Praying Friends:

Greetings from the Hambys! We have been quite busy with preparations for Orientation along with
meetings in North Carolina, Georgia, and Tennessee since we last wrote. Praise the Lord for open
doors and the opportunities to share Christ wherever we go!

We just finished our week of Orientation classes and services here at Macedonia. What a blessed
week we had as we shared our hearts and things we have learned over the years in mission work. The
missionaries were such an encouragement to us, and it was good to see some that we have not seen in
many years. We had 24 families attend. We pray that many were helped and encouraged to go
forward to serve the Lord with more fervor than ever before. We all believe it was one of the best we
have had in a long time.

We praise the Lord for the Macedonia missionaries who just left or are getting ready to leave for their
fields. Matthew Womack and his family left for South Africa June 21st. Brittney Schear will be
leaving for South Africa soon. The Ricky Howard and Caleb Ballew families are finishing their
deputation and heading to the field soon. Praise the Lord for these faithful families. Pray for each of
them as they transition to a new field of service.

We will be flying to Buffalo, Wyoming July 9 through July 15 for another orientation for our USA
West missionaries. We are looking forward to being with the missionaries who serve there. I will be
preaching and teaching during the week. Please pray for Karen and me as we travel there and back.
We have several volunteers from our home church and other friends that will be going to help serve.
There are 19 missionary families planning to attend.

We are so thankful for your prayers and support. We want to be faithful to our Lord and also to you
who give so sacrificially for us. We pray that the Lord will bless you all.

In His Service,
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Dean and Karen Hamby




